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The Township office is
currently closed, to the public,

due to COVID-19.

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday

through Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00
P.M., or email

office@washington-twp.com.

2020 Township Board Meetings

The remaining meeting will be
held at the Fire station 2469
Shoreland Ave. Toledo, Ohio
43611, on the third Thursday of
the month. Due to COVID we ask
the public call in. Meetings start at
6:00 P.M. unless otherwise noted.

Special Meeting
November 10th, 6pm, at the Fire Station
2469 Shoreland Ave, Toledo, OH 43611

Call in information 1-978-990
5000

803733#

November 19th
December 17th

The township office will be closed
11/26 and 11/27

Meeting minutes can be found on
our website at https://washington-

twp.com/meeting-minutes/

October Anniversaries
Dennis Moszowicz 34 years

Richard (Rick) Phillips 24 years
Bryon Mcintosh 23 years

Eric Hart 9 years
Daryl Brundage 6 years

Sara Ferell 3 years
Charity Krouse 2 years

Parks and Roads

The shelter house is open for rental.
There are restrictions. Please contact
Bryon at 419.726.6908 or
park@washington-twp.com if
interested in renting the shelter house
this year. For rental information please
log on to the website at
https://washington-twp.com/shelter-house-
rental/

Reminder to please pick up after your
dogs in the park and through out the
neighborhood.

Leaf picked up started October 20th
and will continue, as needed, through
December 23rd.

Trustees/Fiscal Officer

Washington Township has received
approximately 170k from CARES ACT
funding. The funds are restricted to non
budget expenses that were previously spent
in 2020 or new supplies and equipment
related to COVID. The funds have to be
allocated in November and spent by
December 31st, 2020.



Raymond Barron 2 years

The website is up!!!
https://washington-twp.com

Links to COVID-19 Information and
Resources

​

https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavir
usupdates/

https://unemployment.ohio.gov/

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/index.html

https://www.211unitedway.org/

Zoning

If you plan to add any new structure or alter
an existing structure on your property, you
must get a zoning permit. This includes
fences, pools, sheds, decks, room additions,
garages, etc. If you have questions about
something you are planning, please call the
Zoning Inspector Jim Binienda at
419.392.5381 or send an email to
zoning@washington-twp.com.

Information is also on the website at
https://washington-twp.com/zoning/

If you see blight or want to report a
zoning concern please contact Jim.

Washington Township Trick or Treat will be from 6 P.M. to 8 P.M. on Saturday October
31st. Due to COVID there will be no candy inspections at the Fire Department this year.


